
 

Logan Reserve State Primary School 

P&C Newsletter 
I S S U E  N O  7 ,  T E R M  2 ,  W E E K  8  

S P E C I A L  

P O I N T S  O F  

I N T E R E S T :  

 June Meeting 

 Tuck-shop 

 Fundraiser 

 Containers for 

change 

P & C  E X E C U T I V E :  

President:  Stephen Dryden 

Vice President:  Tearne Meredith 

Secretary:  Allison Dunstall 

Treasurer: Position carried 

over to next meeting. 

P & C  E M A I L  

pandc@loganreservess.eq.edu.au  

Our P&C ID is C10242637 if you would like to also support our school.   

 

TOMRA outlet: 67-69 Rai Drive Crestmead Mon-Fri 7am to 5pm, Sat & Sun 8am to 4pm 

Return-it Bethania 2/18 High Road Bethania Mon-Fri 8am to 4pm, Sat 8am to 2pm, Sun 8am to 1pm. 

 

You are able to take full bags to both recycling places, print out labels and leave the bags to be counted 

later. 

June Meeting 
A reminder the next general meeting will be held next Monday 15th 

June 3:45pm in the school hall. 

We are looking to fill the Treasurer position at this meeting. 

If you would like to raise any issues please email the address to the left 

for it to be added to the agenda (which is attached). 

Please adhere to the school’s hygiene policy by washing your hands on 

entrance and exit of the school. 

Tuck-shop 
Thank you to all the families who have supported the tuck-shop last week. Over the next 3 weeks, we 

have some exciting  items for sale: 

 

 Week 8 Friday 12th June —chicken and gravy rolls 

 Week 9 Friday 19th June —bento box—a selection of different items for students to try 

 Week 10 (note change of day) Thursday 25th June—special cupcake for fundraiser (see below)  

We still require volunteers on Fridays to help prepare and serve orders. If you are able to help even 

for an hour, please email pandc@loganreservess.eq.edu.au. 

Fundraiser 
Unfortunately as a result of Covid-19, we won’t be holding our annual sports carnival in Week 10 this 

term. To lift spirits and end the term with some fun, the P&C are holding a multi day on Thursday 25th 

June (second last day of term). Students can come to school dressed in their favourite ‘winter’s day’ 

outfit e.g. trackies or pjs for a gold coin donation. See the attached flyer for more information. 
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